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The Director General 

Department of Planning and Infrastructure

PO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 

11 May 2012 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Netball Central - Electrical Supply

 

 Arup have been in contact with Ausgrid regarding a new electrical to the new Netball 

Central development at Sydney 

accommodate the estimated load, a new substation will be required.

 

Works will involve alterations and additions to the existing Ausgrid 11kV network and the 

addition of a new Ausgrid substation.

from Ausgrid. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Edward Caine 

  

 

   

 

Level 10 201 Kent Street
PO Box 76 Millers Point 
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d 

f +61

edward.caine@arup.com

Department of Planning and Infrastructure 

Electrical Supply 

Arup have been in contact with Ausgrid regarding a new electrical to the new Netball 

at Sydney Olympic Park (site 107). Ausgrid has advised that to 

load, a new substation will be required. 

Works will involve alterations and additions to the existing Ausgrid 11kV network and the 

addition of a new Ausgrid substation. For further details, please refer to the attached letter 
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Arup have been in contact with Ausgrid regarding a new electrical to the new Netball 

advised that to 

Works will involve alterations and additions to the existing Ausgrid 11kV network and the 

er to the attached letter 

 

 

 
 

Funded by Communities NSW – Sport and Recreation.  
The views expressed herein do not necessarily reflect 

the views of Communities NSW – Sport and Recreation. 

 

 
 




